EATONTOWN BOARD OF EDUCATION



ADMINISTRATIVE OFFICES
5 GRANT AVENUE
EATONTOWN, NJ 07724
TEL. (732) 935-3302
FAX (732) 542-1700

LORI YOUNGCLAUS BUSINESS ADMINISTRATOR BOARD SECRETARY

June 15, 2021

Re: Summer Food Service Program

Dear Parents/Guardians:

The State of New Jersey, Department of Agriculture, Division of Food and Nutrition offers free summer meals that are available to children 18 and younger through the Summer Food Service Program (SFSP). Meals and snacks are also available to persons with disabilities, over age 18, who participate in school programs for people who are mentally or physically disabled. The food service is healthy and follows federal nutritional guidelines. No application, ID, or proof of income is needed. You can just bring your child to a summer meals site in your community.

For further information visit:

www.state.nj.us/agriculture/divisions/fn/childadult/summer food.html

For sites in your area visit: https://www.fns.usda.gov/meals4kids

Or you can call <u>1-866-3-HUNGRY (1-866-348-6479)</u> or <u>1-877-8-HAMBRE (1-877-842-6273)</u> (for Spanish).

Monday through Friday between 7:00 a.m. to 10:00 p.m., Eastern Time.

You can also, text Food to 877-877

Have a healthy and happy summer.

Sincerely,

Lori Youngclaus

L'Youngclaus

Business Administrator